
This is the latest guidance that we have just received from UKAdance -  

 

"Members who teach partner dances should only conduct private lessons 

with the maximum of 1 couple, who should be from the same household. 

On no account should group classes, practises or social dances take place. 

 

Teachers, who have taken their insurance through UKAdance please note, 

failure to adhere to our guidance will mean your insurance is not valid." 

 

It is clear from this guidance that any sort of social dancing is off limits for 

the foreseeable future - President Fred. 


